Tim

c Sarah Trzok

Hi Barb,
I have reviewed the request for the fireworks display on Canborough St. I don't have any objections to the display, provided that there is not an open-air burning ban in place. If there is a ban due to dryness or air quality, the permission will be rescinded. I understand that this will be done on the property of a private residence and not on public lands.

Thanks,

Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside of your working hours. Let's work together to help foster healthy work-life boundaries.

Tim Hofsink



The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this information.